
Wednesday, 15th November 2017 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 6, Term 4 
Variety, Postie Bike Dash 

Last week the Variety Postie Dash participants visited our school to 

have breakfast and show off their bikes. ‘Postman Pat’ collected (in 

his yellow post box) the get well and best wishes cards made by our 

students to take back to the sick Children at John Hunter Children's 

hospital and Ronald McDonald's House in Newcastle.  

Thank you to our students, families and staff for helping to make this 

event so successful. We were successful in obtaining a grant for eight 

Yvolution ‘air-scooters’ and three Razor ‘rip-surf’s for students to 

develop their gross motor skills and balance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Birthday wishes  

Happy birthday to Alyssa who officially turned 16 last Monday! She 

also celebrated her birthday with her friends during a fun filled day at 

Lake Keepit last Sunday (below right).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spirit of Christmas Street Fair 

On Friday 8th December Hennessey Real Estate are sponsoring the 

Christmas Street Fair which will run from 5:30 – 9pm. The fair includes; 

late night shopping, balloon art with Mr Balloon, busking competition, 

Gunnedah Pre-School Kid Zone (GS Kidd School will be manning the 

BBQ and receiving the profits from this stand), market stalls and prizes. 

We will be asking our older students to help on the night.  

 

Family Fun Day 

The P&C will be running a family fun day on Sunday 10th December 

from 11am – 2pm. A BBQ lunch will be provided and activities will 

include a jumping castle and train rides. This is a fantastic opportunity 

for students, their siblings, friends and parents to get together for a 

day of fun and socialising. RSVP the P&C or school by the 6th 

December.  

 

Dates  

RDA – presentation day Friday, 24th November from 9:30am 

Carols in the Park – Friday 1st December from 6:30pm   

GS Kidd School Annual concert – Friday 1st December 9:30 – 11am 

Christmas lunch and book prize giving – 7th December from 12:30pm 

Family Fun Day – Sunday 10th December, 11 – 2pm 

 

Weekly news 

15
th

 November, 2017  

 
                    GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lissy Fox – great effort during sewing lessons  

with Olwyn Jones 


